
 

 

 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

CLARK ROAD (SR 72)  FROM  HONORE AVENUE TO WEST OF GANTT ROAD 

Financial Project ID: 446289-1 May, 2025 

Sarasota County, FL 
CONSTRUCTION PROJECT 

 

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 

CONTACT US 

For more information about the improvements: 

Nancy Morgan 
Community Outreach Manager 

Cell or Text: 941-720-6335 
Nancy.Morgan@dot.state.fl.us 

Barbara Catlin 
 Community Outreach Manager 

(941) 302-5048  
Barbara.Catlin@dot.state.fl.us 

FOLLOW US 

www.SWFLroads.com | X.com/MyFDOT_SWFL | facebook.com/MyFDOTSWFL | instagram.com/myfdot_swfl 

The Florida Department of Transportation will commence milling, resurfacing, installing curb, gutter, drainage and 

pavement markings on less than one-half mile on Clark Road (SR 72) from Honore Avenue to west of Gantt Road 

in Sarasota County in June. The project’s estimated cost is $5 million with completion expected in mid-2026. 

Project Location Map  

PROJECT SCHEDULE 

 

or 

• Milling and resurfacing 

• Signing and pavement markings  

• Curb, gutter and sidewalks 

• Signalization 

• Drainage 

• Construction begins June 2025; estimated  

      completion is mid-2026 

• Motorists can expect single-lane/dual-lane closures 

during the evening/overnight hours throughout  

      construction 

 

 

http://www.SWFLroads.com

